
RSVP using the QR code to be entered into our raffle.
Must be present to win!

Join us for an informative and engaging event to learn more about the Lead Service Line Replacement Program – a multi-year effort  
to replace customer-owned lead water service lines throughout our community.
This workshop is your opportunity to learn what to expect when the program reaches your neighborhood. We will explain how the replacement 
process works, why it is important and how you can prepare now.

bit.ly/MUDLeadWorkshop

YOU’RE INVITED: LEAD SERVICE LINE REPLACEMENT 
PROGRAM COMMUNITY WORKSHOP
Hosted by Metropolitan Utilities District

We are providing three options to choose from:

Thursday, September 25 
6 – 7:30 P.M. 

Metropolitan Community College  
Fort Omaha Campus: Swanson Conference 

Center  |  5300 N. 30th St.

Tuesday, October 7 
6 – 7:30 P.M. 

Metropolitan Community College  
South Campus: CAM Building 

2909 Edward Babe Gomez Ave.

Tuesday, November 4 
12 – 1 P.M. 

Online Webinar via WebEx 
Those who submit an RSVP will receive  
the meeting link prior to the webinar.



• Learn why lead service lines are being replaced
• See how the process works from planning to restoration
• Hear what to expect during construction in your area
• Review project maps, timeline and future steps
• Q&A with M.U.D. representatives
Plus: Eligible households can request a free lead test kit  
and a Brita water pitcher to help reduce potential exposure now. 
This is a great chance to get ahead of the curve, ask questions 
and understand how M.U.D. is working to protect our customers 
from lead in their home’s drinking water.
We look forward to seeing you there!

What to expect from the workshop:

Si desea más información acerca de este evento en español,  
por favor llame al 402.504.7029 o visita mudomaha.com/lead.
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